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I am a candidate in the by-election for Edgware ward. Recently I have spoken to a number of 

residents of Edgwarebury Lane north of the A41. Issues raised were:  

1. Speed of the traffic going down the lane;  

2. Lack of a pedestrian crossing to allow safe passage to Edgwarebury Park;  

3. Heavier traffic from the developments around Hartland Drive; and  

4. Increased speed of traffic now that parking on the footpaths is encouraged.  

 

I would therefore strongly support a survey to establish how best to make Edgwarebury Lane 

safer for its residents. 

 

Nick Mearing-Smith 

 


